Embassy of India
Tehran

Corrigendum -1

This is with reference to the Embassy’s Request for Proposal (RFP) dated
03 February, 2025 inviting proposals from the prospective Service Providers for
outsourcing of Consular, Passport and Visa services of the Embassy of India,
Tehran.

2. Refer Chapter-1l: “Bidding Schedule And Process” at page No. 08 of the
RFP, Tender No. may be noted as Teh/Cons/CPV/01/2025 and the same may be
used for future references.

(Harendra Singh)

Second Secretary (Consular)
Embassy of India, Tehran



